
WHAT IS THE ESI ENGLISH LANGUAGE

The mission of the English Studies Institute (ESI) is to provide quality instruction in English as a Second Language
(ESL) for a variety of professional, academic.

The benefits provided to the employees under the Act are also in conformity with ILO conventions. Students
gain a unique view into American culture and learn about successful techniques for helping in different
community services including environmental protection, senior services, elementary schools and the homeless.
Intensive Academic Preparation 3-week course offered one or two times a year 24 hours of evaluated
instruction per week Join an intensive fast-paced language course that promotes success in academic studies.
Added features include immersion in campus environment and conversation exchange with UCB students
during the academic year. The Scheme thereafter was first implemented at Kanpur and Delhi on 24 February 
B R Ambedkar was appointed by the Government of India to create a report on the health insurance scheme
for industrial workers. Cash benefits can be availed in any of ESI centres throughout India. ESI scheme is a
type of social security scheme for employees in the organised sector. In case of employment-related
disablement or death, there is provision for a disablement benefit and a family pension respectively. As it is a
legal entity, the corporation can raise loans and take measures for discharging such loans with the prior
sanction of the central government and it can acquire both movable and immovable property and all incomes
from the property shall vest with the corporation. Community Service Learning is a volunteer experience that
gives students an opportunity to volunteer with native speakers in a language immersion environment. This
course offers a golden opportunity to improve your English language skills while making a profound social
impact. Gain confidence and fluency in spoken English, American English pronunciation, and commonly used
idioms and expressions. Learn to write a variety of essays and develop a Statement of Purpose essay for
university applications. Prepare for further academic studies or English for the workplace by participating in
interactive communicative classes that promote success in the English language. Intensive English for
University Studies Year-round progressive course studies with monthly start dates 22 hours of evaluated
instruction per week Get ready to join an American college or university. Communication Skills Year-round
progressive course studies with monthly start dates 12 or 16 hour options of evaluated instruction per week
Learn to be fluent in English by developing grammar, speaking and listening skills. Improve English through
cross-cultural contact with international students in lively interactive classes, interviews with native speakers,
and individual and group projects. They were established by the ESI Corporation but are managed by the state
government since inception. All rights reserved. Work on presentation skills, leadership training, and critical
thinking to enhance academic readiness. The administration of the remaining 3 medical colleges have been
handed over to the respective State Governments under various MoU. Follow us! History[ edit ] In March , Dr.
Become proficient in reading, writing, grammar, academic vocabulary, listening for academic purposes and
giving presentations. Medical and dental colleges[ edit ] Employees' State Insurance Corporation runs
medical, dental, nursing and paramedical schools in many locations across India. Work one-on-one with an
ESI academic counselor to fill out applications, meet deadlines and reach goals quickly and efficiently. The
Act also guarantees reasonably good medical care to workers and their immediate dependents. In addition,
several state government hospitals also have beds for the exclusive use of ESI Beneficiaries. Inpatient care is
available in ESI hospitals and 42 hospital annexes with a total of 19, beds. Community Service Learning
Available as a customized group course only. They are:. As on 31 March , the total beneficiaries are 


